
December Elementary Board Report 
 

1. Differentiated Accountability team has been meeting and attended 5 days at AEA- will 
present to board in January 

2. Professional development- have been working hard on math curriculum, they will finalize 
math priority standards in January and then work on looking at new resources to teach 
the standards 

3. Winter Concert held on December 8th 
4. Lockers are installed and working well for the students, we will begin teaching new 

hallway procedures with them and revising our tornado drill 
 
 
 
 


